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Frederick County Information Technology will be hosting its second public meeting on the 

Broadband Project. During this meeting Ms. Sandie Terry with CIT will be presenting the results of 

the survey broadband survey. Ms. Terry’s presentation will highlight both the County’s strengths 

when it comes to broadband and its weaknesses. She will also begin to lay out possible strategies that 

the County could use to address its weaknesses while capitalizing on the strengths identified as well. 

This forum will also provide another opportunity to hear what the public has to say about the current 

levels of Broadband access available to them in the County. 

 

The Broadband Public meeting will be held June 27
th
 at 7PM in the Board of Supervisors 

room at 107 N. Kent St. We recognize that you have very busy schedules but would appreciate your 

support.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
107 North Kent Street, Winchester, Virginia 22601-5039 

 


